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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Developers of Condominium Projects and Their Agents 

FROM: Calvin Kimura, Executive Secretary 

SUBJECT: INCREASE IN CONDOMINIUM CONSULTANT REVIEW FEES 

Effective December 10, 1990, the fee for the review of condominium  

public report filings has increased from $350 to $700 per report.  

All filings received by the Commission on or after January 2, 1991  

will be subject to the increased fee. 


All other registration fees remain the same: 

$250 Initial public report 
 150 Subsequent report  
75 Supplementary report 

The $5 per unit payment to the Condominium Management Education 

Fund must still accompany filings for Final Public Reports and  

Supplementary Public Reports which supercede a Final Public Report. 



